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Kanata Minor Hockey Newsletter           Issue No. 15 

        President’s Message:  

As we approach playoff time, I would like to take this moment to thank all the volunteers for 
the countless hours spent making this season a success, as a result of your dedication and 
commitment many players and their families have had a fantastic hockey experience and you 
deserve a tone of credit. 

To all the volunteers, Thank You! 

Hockey Canada has implemented a new Half Ice program for Novice aged players starting 
next season, we will be holding an information session for parents of that age group in 
February and welcome everyone to attend. 

Best of luck to everyone in the playoffs and I look forward to see you in the rinks!    

Ralph Peterson 

 

IMPORTANT DATES   

Playoff Dates to Remember:  

February 4th - AA/A Competitive Playoffs start 

February 10th - B Competitive Playoffs start 

February 25th - Novice to Bantam House League Playoffs start  

March 4th  - Midget House League Playoffs start 

Other Dates to Remember:  

January 31st - Bingo for Blazers Event 

February 9th - Hockey Day in Canada 

February 28th - Deadline to Submit Coach Surveys 

March 9-17th - March Break  - no hockey 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Tickets can be purchased in advance by clicking on the following link. https://www.snapuptickets.com/

events/detail/bingo-for-blazers-2 

 Please note that you can purchase your tickets at the door as well.  

 The team that has the most attendees will receive extra bonus items.  Each attendee from that team will    

receive an extra door prize ticket and an extra bingo card.  

 We supply the bingo dabbers.  Come join us for some fun! 

 

 

Coach Surveys have been sent to all teams.  You should have  

received the survey link via email from your coach and or team 

manager.  Please contact them if you have not received it.  

In an effort to continue to evaluate and improve our hockey   

programs we would like each family to complete the survey.  

Your responses will remain completely confidential. Coaches will 

be given general feedback of the results.  

 

 

Given that you do not have to add your name or contact infor-

mation you can be rest assured your survey cannot be linked to 

you. Please feel comfortable knowing this in your responses.  

We kindly ask that all surveys be submitted by February 28th. 

Thank you.  

 



 

Saturday, February 9th is Hockey Day 

in Canada. 

Throughout the country hockey play-

ers and fans will be participating 

in fun events to show their love of 

the game.  This is our chance to 

showcase how we will be celebrating 

#HockeyDay on Feb 9th.  Whether you 

are playing a game, have a practice, 

are at a tournament or even having a 

game of shinny at your local ODR.  

Post pictures of your events using 

the hashtags #HockeyDayinCanada and 

#KMHA.  We will repost them.  If you 

would prefer send your pictures to 

us directly and we will share them.  

Email them to                         

kmhaspotlight@gmail.com  

February is Heart Month 

Our very own KMHA player, Zander (Big 

Z), will be the Heart Month Ambassador 

at the Feb 15th 67’s game. Zander will 

get to enjoy the bench expeiece with the 

67’s and also conduct a special live 

sportlight interview during the game.  

The Heart and Stroke will be selling 

chuck a puck at the game during the sec-

ond intermission. $10 from every $20 

ticket goes directly to Heart and Stroke. 

Details below. Get your Tickets here: 

https://fevo.me/2HrsSQy  

The Heart and Stroke are asking all  

players to show awareness and support 

throughout the month of February by   

taping your stick red for Heart 

month! #heartmonth#kmha   

https://www.instagram.com/explore/tags/heartmonth/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/tags/kmha/

